Date:  June 18, 2013

From: Yoshihiko Yamada, President, Panasonic Corporation, Automotive &
Industrial Systems Company

To: [sao Shirakawa

Re: Milestone plaques

Dear Professor Shirakawa:

According to your request, I am now writing this letter to you. First of all, we would
like to express our sincere thanks to you for your efforts to nominate our works of
commercialization of Primary and Secondary Battery for the IEEE Milestone.

As to the disposition of Milestone, we would like to declare that when we have the
honor of being awarded the IEEE Milestone, we will dispose it to the public at all the
specified sites.

Sincerely

oS¢ %

Yoshihiko Yamada, President of Panasonic Corporation, Automotive & Industrial
Systems Company



Date: June 21,2013

From: Shinji Tatsumi,Director & Business Unit Manager,Industrial Batteries &
Power Sources Business Unit,GS Yuasa International Ltd.

To: Isao Shirakawa

Re: Milestone plaques

Dear Professor Shirakawa:

First of all, we would like to express our sincere thanks to you for your efforts to
propose our works concerning the birth and growth of primary and secondary battery
industries in Japan for the IEEE Milestone.

We would like to declare that when we have the honor of being awarded the IEEE
Milestone, we will try to dispose the plaques to the public at all the specified sites.

Sincerely,

Shinji Tatsumi,Director of GS Yuasa International Ltd.



	130618 letter from site owner(Panasonic).pdf
	20130621100921-0001.pdf

